
Masses at St George & St Teresa  
www.catholicchurchdorridge.uk 

 

 

31ST OCTOBER - SOLEMNITY OF ALL SAINTS 

 
 

Saturday 5.30pm Rev Paul Grosvenor RIP (HG)  

Sunday 
 

8.45am 
10.30am 

Seamus Dunleavy int (JG) 
Bernard Argyle RIP (I & D M) 

 

 
WEEKDAY SERVICES 

 

1.11 Mon 9.15am Feria  People of the Parish  

2.11 Tue 9.30am Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed  Peter Taylerson RIP  (AR)   

3.11 Wed 10.00am Feria  Alan McEntee  RIP  (I&D M)  

4.11 Thu 9.15am St Charles Borromeo  Fr John McEneaney Int  (D&E B)  

5.11 Fri     9.15am Feria  People of the Parish  
    

7TH NOVEMBER – THIRTY SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
This weekend there is a second collection for the Johnson Association. 

 

   

    

Saturday 5.30pm Marian Lambert and Family Int  (LG)  

Sunday 8.45am 
10.30am      

 

George and Mollie Keates  RIP  (SK) 
Maureen Gallagher   RIP  (JG) 

 

 
 

Confessions available by appointment – please phone the presbytery.  
 

 

CHURCH ROTAS 
 

 

CHURCH CLEANING  

This week         D Morgan P Hogan D Walker 
Next week        D Burrell S Chester G Deadicoat 

 

 

 

 

READERS 5.30pm 8.45am 10.30am 
This week         M O’Dwyer R Slater D Bixby 
Next week        T Hogan E Moroney Barnett M McGrory 
    

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS and COUNTERS 
Not required 

 
 
 
 

  

Parish Priest: Fr Robert Taylerson,  
Priest in Residence: Fr Paul Dean, Deacon:  Rev Mr Stephen Saum 

The Presbytery, 337 Station Rd, Dorridge, Solihull, B93 8EZ.    Tel: 01564 772098 

email: stgeorge-stteresa.dorridge@rcaob.org.uk  www.catholicchurchdorridge.uk   
Registered as a Charity No. 234216 

This church live streams Mass and other events

http://www.catholicchurchdorridge.uk/
mailto:stgeorge-stteresa.dorridge@rcaob.org.uk
http://www.catholicchurchdorridge.uk/


                                                                                    
 

 

SOLEMNITY OF ALL SAINTS:  Rejoice and be glad, for your reward will be great in heaven. 
 

NOVEMBER DEAD LIST:  If you wish to have your loved ones remembered in prayer during 
the month of November; please place their names in one of the envelopes available in the 
Narthex and post through the presbytery door.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

COMMUNAL SINGING will be resumed at the 10.30 Mass from this Sunday 31st October. In 
order to mitigate any Covid risk, masks should be worn for now. Hymn books will be available 
but they will be for individual use. Please do not share or pass onto others. On leaving church, 
please leave in the box provided. We are looking forward to hearing singing in church again. 

SPAM EMAILS:  Warning!  Unfortunately we have been made aware of spam emails coming 
from fraudulent impersonated email accounts pretending to be from Parish Priests in our 
Archdiocese.  Some of you may have received emails that purport to be from Fr Rob Taylerson 
or another priest.  The difficulty is that the impersonated priest’s details appear in the header 
but the email address behind it is different – many of these fraudulent emails follow the pattern 
“parishpastor”.  Everyone is advised to email the parish email address for verification to cut off 
hackers from conversations. 

REFLECTION DURING LOCKDOWN:  Responding to the Psalms is a project of the Spirituality 
Committee of the Bishops Conference of England and Wales.  The November reflections can 
be found on the parish website.   
 

REQUEST FOR MORE CHURCH STEWARDS:  Numbers of cases of COVID-19 are 
increasing rapidly, nationally and locally. We give thanks for all those who have helped keep 
us safe during the pandemic, especially those willing stewards and cleaners over these many 
months. We are not safe yet and we need more volunteers at our weekend Masses. Now is 
YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO HELP. Don’t be shy! Please don’t leave it to someone else.  Contact 
Deacon Stephen at dcn.stephen.saum@rcaob.org.uk  or text 07768 775066 TODAY! 

St. George & St. Teresa 
Catholic Church  
Dorridge   
 

SOLEMNITY OF ALL SAINTS 
31st October 2021 

 

BLESSING OF GRAVES 2021 

All at 2.00pm, except Oscott at 3.00pm 

Sun 7th Nov   Brandwood End, Quinton Woodlands 

Sat 13th Nov   Oscott-3.00pm 

Sun 14th Nov   Widney Manor 

Sun 21st Nov   Robin Hood, Kings Norton 

Sun 28th Nov   Wythall 

Knowle Parish Churchyard to be arranged 

mailto:dcn.stephen.saum@rcaob.org.uk


YOUTH PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES WITH HCPT:  HCPT Group 712 is our local youth 
service group which supports the disabled and disadvantaged children's groups with the HCPT 
pilgrimage to Lourdes each Easter.  We will fly to France on Easter Sunday 17th April, returning 
on Sat 23rd April. Throughout the week we will support children’s groups by marshalling 
processions, providing music and games for the children, and assisting experienced group 
helpers in caring for and entertaining the children.  Young people aged 16 and above who 
would be interested in joining the group should email Deacon Tim from the parish of Our Lady 
of Lourdes, Yardley Wood: group712@hcpt.org.uk.  We will assist with fundraising and bursary 
grants to support you in raising the fare of £657.  See also www.hcpt.org.uk." 
 

MARRIAGE CARE are a Catholic Charity providing marriage preparation and relationship 
counselling services both locally and across England and Wales. They are in need of volunteers 
to join the local centre team and help enable the vital relationship support work they do. In 
particular they are looking for those interested in training as counsellors. If you or anyone you 
know may be interested in supporting them or if you would like to know more about the charity, 
please do contact us [Christina Francis - birmingham.admin@marriagecare.org] . 
 

SACRED HEART MESSENGER:  The November issue of the magazine is in the Narthex for 
those who order it.  If you wish to continue receiving the magazine in 2022, please complete 
the enclosed envelope for orders and return to the presbytery. 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT will take place on Wednesday morning 
between 9am and 10am. 
 

DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET is prayed each Friday following the morning Mass. 
 

OPEN MORNINGS:  St George and St Teresa Catholic Primary School welcome prospective 
parents who have children due to start Nursery or Reception Class in September 2022.  

Friday 5th November: 9.30 am - 11.30 am 
We still have a limited number of places available in Nursery 2021- 2022. 

 

JOB VACANCIES: 
Senior Leadership Recruitment and Training:  Birmingham Diocesan Education Service, 
Coleshill.  Salary: £48,000 to £55,000 per annum dependent on relevant skills and experience.  
We are looking for someone to join our team to support the BDES in effectively advising on 
senior leadership recruitment and selection for protected positions across the Archdiocese as 
well as supporting aspiring and existing leaders in their faith formation, training and 
development. http://www.bdes.org.uk/senior-adviser-role.html   
Section 48 Inspectors: The Archdiocese of Birmingham is seeking to recruit inspectors of 
Catholic primary and secondary schools. We are particularly keen to hear from former school 
leaders who seek to remain connected with Catholic Education. Email 
b.mcardle@bdes.org.uk for details. 
 

READERS are asked to read at the microphone on the sanctuary steps either from your own 
missal or from a Parish Mass Book. 
 

SVP:  If any parishioners face difficulties and need any help during the Coronavirus situation, 
and possible self-isolation, please contact the SVP. Please email svpstgt@btinternet.com 
 

BAPTISMS:  Parents seeking Baptism for children are welcome to collect an application form 
after any of the weekend Masses.   

mailto:group712@hcpt.org.uk
http://www.hcpt.org.uk/
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GARDENERS: Thanks to all the gardeners for their hard work. Can you spare a few hours to 
join a working party to help with some gardening around the Church grounds? If you can help, 
please contact Veronica Chapman 07929188369, veronicachapman@live.com or Fr Rob.   
 

ALL MASSES are open to the public.  Please continue to use Track and Trace and sanitise 
hands on entry to the Church. We encourage you to wear a mask and maintain social distancing 
though neither of these are now mandatory.  We will cease the one-way system but please 
don’t form a crowd on entry and exit.  Please note our Bishops have not yet reinstated Sunday 
Mass obligation.  Those whose health is vulnerable are welcome to continue with live stream. 
 
 

PARISH CENTRE BOOKINGS 

Mon 1st  Pilates Hall 10.00 – 12.00 

 Kickboxing Hall 17.00 – 20.00 

Tues 2nd  Rock Choir Hall   9.30 – 12.30 

 Spanish Classes Conf Room 11.30 – 15.00 

 HeadStart Conf Room 15.30 – 18.30 

Wed 3rd  Rhythm Time Hall   9.00 – 12.30 

 Spanish Classes  Conf Room 11.00 – 12.30 

 Kickboxing Hall 17.00 – 19.00 

 Tai Chi Hall 19.30 – 20.30 

Thurs 4th   Leapfrog Sports Hall 10.00 – 12.30 

 Italian Classes Conf Room 13.30 – 15.00 

 Scanlon Irish Dancing Hall 17.00 – 18.00 

 Pilates Hall 18.30 – 20.30 

Fri 5th   Italian Classes Conf Room 10.30 – 16.45 

 AA Hall 19.30 – 22.00 

Sat 6th  Orchid Society Hall & Conf Room 13.00 – 17.00 

Sun 7th  Foodbank Hall 11.30 – 12.30 

It is important that users of the Parish Centre arrange bookings (and payments for non-

Parish Events) through Oksana Zurak 07967-846 963 or oksanazurak@gmail.com 
 
 

 

       
Your Prayers are asked 

 

For those who are Sick:  Fr Rob Taylerson, Dorothy Perkins, Michael Grosvenor, Angela Robinson, 
Tony Burdett, Fred Slater, Jill Baynham, Janet Zora, Oliver Sharp, Ruth Thornton Let us also 
remember those who care for them. 
 

For those Anniversaries which occur in the last 20 years:  Louise Wakeman, Margaret Elizabeth 
Reynolds, Deacon Paul Grosvenor, Norman Moore, Connie Smith.  
 

Recently Deceased:   
______________________________________________________________ 
OFFERTORY:   17.10.21 Envelopes £314 Plate £124 
 24.10.21 Envelopes £194 Plate £79 
Second Collection for Missio £366 
Average weekly offering via standing order and online banking - £680 
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